
 

  

WSC MEETING SUMMARY 
 

COMMITTEE NAME Central Goulburn 

MEETING DATE 21 September 2017 

ATTENDEES 

WSC Members: Peter Hacon, David Kerr, Daniel Mongan, Stuart Young, 
Murray McDonald, Susan Weardon & Ruth McGrath 

GMW Attendees: Greg Shannon (Customer Service Manager), Mick Souter 
(Customer Service Coordinator), Peter Clydesdale (Regional Manager Customer 
Service),  Stephen Starkey (Program Delivery Manager), Peter Egglestone 
(Connections Interface, Innovation & Reconfiguration Manager)  

APOLOGIES  Greg Perry & Ray Sellwood 

 

Main Topics Discussed 

Connections Update   

• Members were updated on the ECI construction and scope as well as an update on current E2E 
delivery projects 

• There was discussion around 2017 Winter Works program 
• A brief overview of the pipelines being constructed by John Holland was provided 
• John Holland are also progressing on the 860 meter installations that have been handed over 

Water Resource Update  

• An update on current forecast conditions, 17/18 determinations, 17/18 outlooks and risk of spill was 
provided 

• Members noted the resource improvement since the July presentation 
Tariff Review & Delivery Share Review Update   

• Provided feedback from the Aug 10 forum  held in Kyabram  
• Members had discussions on a number of responses including small users. 
 

 


